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r. Sher Bahadur has assumed the Mcharge of Registrar, Shaheed Benazir 
th

Bhutto Women University on 16  October 

2014. He has a dynamic personality and great 

experience in the field of administration. 

Before joining Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University, he served in various 

institutions of repute at different positions. He 

served as Registrar, University of Malakand, 

University of Peshawar, Islamia College, 

Qurtaba University and Sarhad University of 

Science and Technology. 

Mr. Sher Bahadur is determined and 

enthusiastic in building the University a 

symbol of inspiration for future generation 

and one of the highest seats of learning. 

ASSUMES CHARGE OF THE REGISTRAR 

MR. SHER BAHADUR 

he appointment of Incumbent Vice TChancellor, Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana has 

been  pra i sed  by  the  inte l lectua ls ,  

academicians and civil society. It is expected 

that her visionary policies will lead the 

University to excel in the field of Higher 

Education. 

Dr. Razia received  a warm welcome from the 

Faculty Members and Administrative Staff 

with prayers and wishes. After having a formal 

introduction session, she presented her 

concerns regarding the efficiency and 

proficiency of the staff. She said that the life is 

about hope and she relays on the brighter  

side of the picture, she always bets on young 

energetic staff. By acquiring a problem solving 

attitude and working together as a team, we 

can propel ahead in establishing SBBWU as a 

strong academic entity nationwide.  

A WARM WELCOME TO 

VICE CHANCELLOR

PROF. DR. RAZIA SULTANA 
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The Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana 

visited Nigeria for attending an International 

Conference at Sokoto State University. She was invited as 

the one of the keynote speakers. Almost 80 papers were 

presented from all over the world. Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana 

presented her paper on the challenges and prospects in the 21st 

Century for Nigeria.

During her stay in Nigeria she presided a women's forum in which ladies 

from different walks of life had an interactive session with her. She briefed 

the audience about the Women Education in Pakistan in general and in KP 

particularly. She said that at present 8 Women Universities are working in 

Pakistan and this is the reason that now Pakistani Women is serving the 

society in a wide sector. She assured the audience that she will extend 

every possible help in establishing a Women University in Nigeria and for 

Women Empowerment.

A VISIT TO NIGERIANIGERIAA VISIT TO 

PROF. DR. RAZIA SULTANA  IN USA:PROF. DR. RAZIA SULTANA  IN USA:
S Embassy University Partnership Initiatives Uin Pakistan aims at establishing long term 

sustainable and productive relationships between 
Higher Education institutes of Pakistan and 
USA.Currently 17 Universities (21 Pakistan 
Universities and 14 US Universities) are actively 
involved in the University Partnership Program. 
Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University the only 
Women's University in KP, under the said program 
established partnership with Southern Methodist 

University (SMU) to strengthen its department of Psychology via curriculum development, research collaboration and enhancing its 
clinical capacity. The project worth $ 1 million and duration is three years from 2013-2015.

Recently University Partnerships Workshop was held from November12, 2014 -November15, 2014 under the US Embassy 
University Partnership Initiatives in Pakistan. Representatives from both Pakistan and US universities who have established partnership 
with each other were called to attend the event. The event was hosted by the University of North Texas and sponsored by the State 
Department, USA and United States Embassy, Islamabad. The informative workshop of four days covered various topics ranging from 
“Effective Leadership, Teaching and Reform” to the “Evolving Landscape of Scholarly Communication: The Stake holders' Role in a 
Global Ecosystem”.

Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana the Worthy Vice Chancellor, Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University participated in the University 
Partnerships Workshop and represented her university. During her participation and interaction with people in the workshop, she 
considered it a good initiative and expressed that successful and sustainable relation needs to be developed between the universities of 
Pakistan and USA for the promotion of education. She regarded the workshop fruitful, as there was clarity about the programs, activities 
and their outcomes and stated, “Learning is a double barrel process, we learned from our partners and they learned from us.”  She said 
that the participants also realized that beyond three years, sustainability in partnership can be achieved through joint research projects 
and joint research papers.
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VICE C
HANCELL

OR 

VISITS 

SWABI C
AMPUSTHE 

VICE C
HANCELL

OR 

SWABI C
AMPUS

The Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr Razia Sultana visited the Swabi Campus on 

Wednesday and had a meeting with the faculty members and the staff of the 

Administration. 

She v is i ted the 

Departments and had 

an interaction with the 

students as well. She stressed on 

the importance of advance research 

and professional education and said that 

the key to development lies in providing 

quality education to the youth, especially 

females, because they are the real 

ambassadors of change.

he Department of Computer Science of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University organized Spring Festival at the Main TCampus. Different stalls were put by the students where the food items, jewellery, handicrafts were displayed. The 

scholars of the Departments of Computer Science, Economics, Education and Management Sciences presented the variety 

show, which was appreciated and loved by the audience. The Vice Chancellor of the University Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana 

inaugurated the spring gala and spent time with the participants.

SPRING FESTIVAL AT DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCESPRING FESTIVAL AT DEPARTMENT OF COMPUTER SCIENCE

Dr. Waqar Un Nisa Faizi, Coordinator of the Department of Education, Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, Peshawar attended 

the training workshop as an External Evaluator arranged by the National Accrediation Council for Teacher Education for the external 

evaluators. She is also nominated by Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University as a member of the NACTE from the province of Khyber 

Pakhtunkhwa.

WORKSHOP FOR EXTERNAL EVALUATORS ARRANGED BY NACTE
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SBBWU 

IICR SIGN MOU
AND 

English Literary Day was celebrated by the Department of English at 

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, Peshawar. The students of the 

Department of English performed in skits and dramas of famous authors. 

Sectary Higher Education Ms. Farah Hamid graced the occasion as a Chief 

Guest. She highly appreciated the performances and congratulated the 

Department for their efforts. The Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr Razia Sultana also 

highlighted the role of the Co curricular activities as Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University Peshawar strongly believes that such activities are the 

means of channelizing students’ instincts into healthy and fruitful modes. 

The Vice Chancellor presented shield to the Chief Guest. Ms. Henna Karamat 

presented shield to the Vice Chancellor as a symbol of thanks for her support and 

encouragement.

The show ended with a peace song having a message of hope. 

SBBWU CELEBRATES 
ENGLISH LITERARY DAY

SBBWU CELEBRATES 
ENGLISH LITERARY DAY

Memorandu 

of Understanding was signed between 

the Islamabad Institute of Conflict Resolution and 

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University in a meeting held at city 

campus. As per the memorandum the IICR and SBBWU may undertake 

research scholar exchange visits. The host institution will provide a briefing on 

current publications, symposia, and coordinate arrangements for the visits, as 

appropriate. An exchange of teaching staff and researchers, for the purpose of guest 

lecturing and research will be examined on a yearly basis. The exchange should be 

beneficial to both the institutions. 

Presentations and research agenda will be discussed beforehand to include any 

host party logistics and length of the visit. Topics of collaborative research 

may be considered if mutually agreed upon. Both the institutions 

will exchange publication materials.   

m
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Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University bags 1st 

position in Education Expo 2014. A huge number of 

students, academicians and people from different 

fields of life thronged the Education Expo. 

About 27  educational institutions from all 

over the KPK and other parts of the 

country established their stalls at the 

Expo, which was inaugurated by the 

Resident editor of “The News” Rahim 

Ullah Yousaf Zai. 

The supervisor of the stall Ms. Amna 

Shaheen, Publications Officer and co-

supervisors Ms Hina Tariq Assistant Registrar, 

Admissions, Ms. Sehrish Alumni Officer received the 

shield from the Chief Guest. 

SBBWU EXCELS IN  THE EDUCATION EXPO 2014SBBWU EXCELS IN  THE EDUCATION EXPO 2014

 three-day workshop on “Result Based Performance Management” organized by Pak-USAID Merit and needs based AScholarship Program was held at the HEC Secretariat, Islambad. Over 45 participants from the public sector Universities 

participated in the workshop, which was planned with the intent to enhance cognition and acquirements of the staff of 

Financial Aid Offices at Universities, and equip them with the standard tools and techniques of Result-based Performance 

Management. Ms. Rosemeen Riaz, Focal Person, USAID Merit and Need Based Scholarship Program and Ms. Najia Sumbal 

attended the training workshop.

PAK-USAID 
MERIT AND NEEDS BASED SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMMERIT AND NEEDS BASED SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM
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Pakistan's youth takes center stage at the second UNDP-UN Women civic 

education forum Islamabad in terms of demographics. Pakistan is an 

exceedingly young country where half the population is estimated to be under 

the age of 20. Fifty-two of those young people met in Islamabad to voice their 

opinions and hear the views of other students on what it is that the youth of 

Pakistan need for civic education programs and the means with which to reach 

them. Ms Sonia Ambreen, Lecturer, Department of Political Science attended 

the event. Participants had an opportunity to discuss the importance of civic 

education, the challenges faced and the role, modern technologies play to 

promote civic education among women and youth.

In his introductory remarks to the students, M. Zafarullah Khan, Executive 

Director of the Centre for Civic Education observed, “You are the largest chunk 

of democratic consumers, which means that every policy should provide a large 

share to youth.” He elaborated further, stating that “sometimes you have to 

demand your rights from the state, sometimes you have to cry, and sometimes 

you have to expend all your energy to become participatory citizens in a 

democracy. All of this is a part of civic education.”

“CIVIC EDUCATION CAFE” 

GIVES STUDENTS A VOICE IN CIVIC EDUCATION
“CIVIC EDUCATION CAFE” 

GIVES STUDENTS A VOICE IN CIVIC EDUCATION

The Coordinators and faculty members of Shaheed Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana, the Vice Chancellor of 

Benazi r Bhutto Wo men Un iversi ty  had an Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University joined 

interaction session with visiting Scholar Dr. Filomen the group and appreciated American Institute of 

Critelli, (Associate Professor, School of Social work, Pakistan Studies for arranging the discussion session 

SUNY Baffalo). The seance was obtained at the related to women's issues in Pakistan. 

American Institute of Pakistan Studies, Islamabad. 

DISCUSSION SESSION RELATED TO 

WOMEN ISSUES IN PAKISTAN

DISCUSSION SESSION RELATED TO 

WOMEN ISSUES IN PAKISTAN

Three day workshop from 12-14 May 2014, on "Network 

Security" concluded at inter Lab, AIT, Bangkok, Thailand. 

Mr. Amanatullah Khalil participated on behalf of SBBWUP.

NETWORK SECURITY 
WORKSHOP CONCLUDED
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A one day seminar was organized by ORIC, 

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University 

on “Mobile Apps & My Smart Remote” in 

collaboration with iFahaja Peshawar. The 

resource person for the seminar Dr. Akhtar Khalil, 

Senior Consultant iFahaja shared his valuable 

information and asked students to contribute in 

knowledge based economy. At the end of the seminar 

iFahaja gave an incentive of internship opportunities for the 

students of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University.      

MOBILE APPS & 
MY SMART REMOTE

MOBILE APPS & 
MY SMART REMOTE

Ms. Aqila Naz, and Ms. Sana Jamil, Research Officers ORIC participated in 3-day training course on “Research 

Patenting” organized by the Directorate of Science & Technology, Government of Khyber Pakhtunkhwa, at Pakistan 

Academy for Rural Development (PARD), Peshawar. 

The purpose of the training course was to provide an insight on

Introduction to Patents and its Importance for researchers.

Introduction to Patent System in Pakistan

Introduction to Patent Ordinance, 2000 and Patent rules, 2003

Examination procedure of Patent application in Pakistan Patent Office, Karachi.

How to get a patent in Pakistan

Patent application preparation and filing procedure

Novelty searches (prior art searches) in patent and non patent databases of world before filing patents.

Correspondence with Patent Office, Karachi.

Interpretation of Examination Report

At the ending session of the training Mr. Zafar Iqbal, Secretary, ST &IT distributed 

certificates among the participants.

3-DAY TRAINING COURSE ON RESEARCH PATENTING
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American Institute of Pakistan Studies (AIPS), Islamabad 

Center, arranged a One-Day workshop on Comparative 

Literature for the faculty of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University Peshawar. The Resource Persons of the 

workshop were Dr Akbar Hyder, from UT Austin, and Dr 

Adele Barker, visiting Fulbright Scholars from Arizona 

University. Ms Henna Karamat, Coordinator, Department of 

English Language & Literature, was the organizer of the 

workshop. The faculty members of the Departments of 

English, Urdu and Islamiyat participated in the training and 

explored their issues of canon formation, colonialism, 

intertextuality, regionalism, and gender in literature.

COMPARATIVE LITERATURECOMPARATIVE LITERATURE
WORKSHOP ON WORKSHOP ON 

BOARD 

STUDIES 

MEETING

BOARD of of 

STUDIES 

MEETING

The meeting of the Board of 

Studies for the Department of Education 

was held on Monday, 23rd June, 2014 at 10:00am in 

the committee room of the City Campus. The agenda of 

the meeting was to review and approve the scheme of studies; 

for B. Ed (1year), M.Ed (1Year), BS Hons (4 Years), M.A Education, 

MS Education and PhD Education. Members of Boards of Studies 

included:

Prof. Dr Wazeem Khan (Dean, Qurtaba University, Peshawar), Prof Dr. Arbab 

Khan Afridi (Retired Professor, Institute of Education & Research, University of 

Peshawar), Dr. S. Munir Ahmad, Assistant Professor (Institute of Education & 

Research, University of Peshawar), Dr. Waqar un Nisa, Coordinator 

(Department of Education Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, 

Peshawar), Ms. Beenish Asmat Ullah, Lecturer (Department of Education 

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, Peshawar).

Courses of B. Ed and M.Ed were revised by the subject experts; however, 

the programs of MA/MS/BS education and Ph.D were approved in 

the confluence. After concluding the agenda items the 

meeting was then adjourned by a vote of 

thanks to the chairman.



Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University Peshawar10

Volume: 01, Issue # 2

The closing ceremony of the English Access Micro 

scholarship Program, Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women 

University, was held on 24th June, 2014 at Pearl Continental 

Hotel, Peshawar. The Secretary Higher Education, Khyber 

Pakhtunkhwa, Ms. Farah Hamid Khan graced the affair  

with her bearing as a chief guest along with the Vice 

Chancellor, SBBWUP, Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana. The English 

Programs Coordinator, US Consulate Mr. Fakharuddin Fakhar was also there. 

The program started with the recitation of the Holy Quran followed by translation. The coordinator, Ms. 

Beenish Asmat Ullah, welcomed the distinguished invitees and the honorable Vice Chancellor. After the 

welcome address, the worthy Vice Chancellor addressed the distinguished guests, the staff members and 

the students. She praised the efforts of the Access team. Ms. Farah Hamid Khan also addressed and 

appreciated the thought of making the field of English Language access to economically disadvantaged 13-

16 years female students. 

The students presented a cultural show in which they shared their learning experience as an Access 

student at SBBWUP. They also performed skits, based on what they had learnt in their Access classes. 

After that, the students received certificates and gifts from the Vice Chancellor and the chief guest.   

At the conclusion, the Vice Chancellor presented souvenir to the chief guest, Ms. Farah Hamid Khan. A 

souvenir was also presented to Mr. Fakharuddin Fakhar. The coordinator Ms. Beenish Asmat Ullah 

presented a souvenir to Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana, Vice Chancellor, SBBWUP.

The ceremony formally ended with a vote of thanks by the 

coordinator.

CONCLUDING ACCESS MICRO 

SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women 

University received an amount 

of 2.37316 million rupees. 

Cheques were distributed 

among 105 selected students of 

Masters and M. Phil programs in 

a Scholarship Award Ceremony 

under Prime Minister Fee 

Reimbursement Scheme. Prof. 

D r.  R a z i a  S u l t a n a ,  V i c e  

Chancellor, Shaheed Benazir 

Bhutto Women University 

graced the event as a Chief 

Guest. 

SCHOLARSHIP 
AWARD Ceremony

SCHOLARSHIP 
AWARD Ceremony
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The Independence Day was marked at Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University with national color & fervor. Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana, 

Vice Chancellor hoisted the National Flag in front of Academics Block 

of the University. The administrative staff and faculty members 

presented National Songs. 

The Vice Chancellor inaugurated the Khyber Pakhtunkhwa Heritage 

and Cultural Corner setup at the Central Library. The Administrative 

Heads and faculty members planted saplings on the main campus. 

Speaking on the occasion, the Vice Chancellor said the country had 

given the respect & honor and it was the time to reciprocate by 

working for its prosperity. A friendly match of the volleyball between 

the staff & students was also played. The events ended with the 

prayers for the integrity & prosperity of the motherland. 

A Scholarship Award Ceremony under the 

HEC-German Need Based Scholarship 

Program for Peshawar was organized by 

Admission Section, Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University. Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana, 

Vice Chancellor, Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University graced the occasion as a 

Chief Guest. The University received an 

amount of Rs. Rs. 1.488 million from the 

Government of Germany through HEC for 

this program. Cheques were distributed 

among 63 students of the undergraduate 

program. Initially, each student had the 

cheque of Rs. 23,619/- as for six months. 

The staff of the SBBWU attended the 

ceremony.  

GERMAN NEED BASED 

SCHOLARSHIP AWARD CEREMONY

SBBWU Marks The Independence DaySBBWU Marks The Independence DaySBBWU Marks The Independence Day
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Miss Sumaira Tariq, Assistant Registrar Establishment delegation from Pakistan had meetings with the HR teams 

participated in an advance management visit program on of various universities which included the University of 

“Human Resource Management” organized by the Asian Technology, Sydney, The University of Queens Land, the 

Institute of Technology in collaboration with Higher University of New South Whales, Griffith University of 

Education Commission, held back from 18th to 29th August Australia, Chulalong Korn University and Ramkamhaeng 

2014.The program was comprised of training visits at University Bangkok, Thailand. At the end an exchange of 

different leading universities of Thailand and Australia. The propositions and recommendations took place between 

purpose of the program was to analyze and compare the the participants in the improvement and evolution of the 

Human Resource system prevalent in the top most HR organization.

universities in Thailand and Australia. In this connection 

HUMAN RESOURCE MANAGEMENT TRAINING

FOUNDATION DAY CELEBRATIONS
SBBWU Celebrates its 10th Foundation Day:

The Foundation Day of the Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, Peshawar  was 

marked on 1st September, 2014 at main Campus. Secretary Higher Education 

Department, KPK. Ms. Farah Hamid graced the function as a chief guest. Addressing along 

the occasion she congratulated and appreciated the attempts made in building of the 

university. She stated further that it's time to crack out the challenging trends and hurdles 

to come out of the homes and work in every walk of life. Founding Vice chancellor, Prof Dr. 

Farhana Jahangir Shared her struggle made during her era towards the success of SBBWU, 

achieved in a short span of time with limited resources and finances.

The Vice Chancellor, Prof. Dr Razia Sultana said that she suffers a vision to promote the only 

Women University of the province by focusing on character training, Quality education and 

rigorous research. Steps are taken forth to attract more and more students nationwide. 

Cake cutting ceremony and a slide presentation reflecting the ten year journey were also 

part of the agenda. The Vice Chancellor CECOS, City and Preston Universities, Dean 

Islamia Universities, Chief Commissioner RTI, high officials of the American Consulate, 

Alumni of SBBWU were among the distinguished guests of the juncture.

Motivational songs were presented by the students and staff members. At the end 

worthy Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana presented the Soveneirs to the chief 

guest and Prof. Dr. Farhana Jahangir.

FOUNDATION DAY CELEBRATIONS
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36 students of the Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, Peshawar were awarded HEC French need based 

scholarship. The scholarship award ceremony was arranged at the City Campus.  Honourable Vice Chancellor Prof. 

Dr. Razia Sultana was the Chief Guest who distributed the cheques among the  students who were studious but 

needy. Under the scholarship each student got Rs. 25,000 for six months. The University got an amount of Rs 7.2 

million for the said project  by the French Government through HEC. The Vice Chancellor stressed that such kind of 

scholarships would encourage students who are talented but less privileged to get higher education. 

SEMINAR ON 
HAJJ & PHILOSOPHY 

OF SACRIFICE

A one day seminar on the importance of Hajj & Philosophy of 

Sacrifice was organized by the Department of Islamiyat at 

Main Campus Larama on 1st October, 2014. The keynote 

speakers were Dr. Zainab Amin, Dr. Samina Begum, Dr. 

Hashmet and Dr. Naseem Akhtar. The students and faculty 

members of different departments attended the seminar.

36 STUDENTS GET SCHOLARSHIP UNDER THE FRENCH NEED BASED SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM36 STUDENTS GET SCHOLARSHIP UNDER THE FRENCH NEED BASED SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

HAJJ & PHILOSOPHY 
SEMINAR ON 
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Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University in U.S. Consulate General, Peshawar,  organized a virtual chat, of the 

new Public Affairs Officer at U.S. Consulate Peshawar, Raymond Stephens,   with the students of the Department 

of English Language & Literature on 2nd October, 2014. 

The students actively participated in the discussion linked to career counseling, education, English Language 

Teaching, the role of women in society and Scholarship programs. The Vice Chancellor, Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana 

graced the ceremony with her presence and appreciated the efforts of the U.S. State Department in providing 

opportunities to the students in the field of education and research. Ms. Henna Karamat, Coordinator, Advance 

Studies & Certificate Courses, was the organizer of the event. Mr. Zeeshan Khan, Director of Information Resource 

Center from Public Affairs Section was representing the State Department. 

INTERACTION SESSION WITH THE STUDENTS THROUGH VIDEO CONFERENCINGINTERACTION SESSION WITH THE STUDENTS THROUGH VIDEO CONFERENCING

The 13th meeting of the Syndicate was held on 8th November 2014 at the Main Campus Larama. The Vice 

Chancellor Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana chaired the meeting. 

Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana reiterated that merit and transparency would be ensured by the University. Shaheed 

Benazir Bhutto Women University has a substantial emphasis on rigorous research and quality education. All 

the necessary steps would be taken for the development of the University as this University would be a 

torchbearer in women's education.    

SBBWU HOLDS ITS 13TH SYNDICATESBBWU HOLDS ITS 13TH SYNDICATE
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Department of Economics in collaboration with ORIC international GRE test for the willing students and 

organized a workshop on Fulbright/GRE Orientation  junior faculty members with the incentive that top five 

offered by United States Educational Foundation in students scoring 300 or above will get free vouchers to 

Pakistan (USEFP) at the Shaheed Benazir Bhutto pay actual GRE fee.  

Women University Peshawar Main Campus Larama. 
Dr. Razia Sultana, Vice Chancellor, Shaheed Benazir 

Mr. Zeeshan Rahat, Principal Advisor (Test 
Bhutto Women University, Peshawar also attended the 

Preparation) USEFP, was the resource person. The 
event. She shared her experience as successful 

seminar was attended by the students from all 
Fullbright alumni for her post doctoral research. 

disciplines and faculty members. 
Mr. Zeeshan Rahat also donated reference books for 

The seminar covered a broad scope of subjects from 
GRE/Fullbright from USEFP to Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

introductory to USEFP and detailed orientation to the 
Women University Peshawar. The Vice Chancellor 

international GRE test preparation and valuable points 
presented a souvenir and bouquet to Mr. Zeeshan.

for securing high score. USEFP also offered a free mock 

WORKSHOP ON FULLBRIGHT/GRE ORIENTATIONWORKSHOP ON FULLBRIGHT/GRE ORIENTATION

   A delegation from the Taxila Institute of Asian Civilization Quid-i-Azam University Islamabad 

in the headship of Prof. Dr. Muhammad Ashraf visited Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University and had an 

interaction session with the Vice Chancellor, Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana and the Registrar of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto 

Women University.

The Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana introduced the University to the delegation students shown their 

concerns regarding the women's education and threats prevailing to this discipline. The delegation appreciated the 

efforts made for HRD and Scholarship program.  The V ice Chancellor briefed the session that how HEC and 

Government are facilitating the University. She further said that HEC has given 519 laptops for students and faculty 

members which is a huge step in encouragement of higher studies for females.  

QAU DELEGATIO
N 

VISITS
 SBBWU

QAU DELEGATIO
N 

VISITS
 SBBWU
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The Legal Education Committee of Pakistan Bar Council in its meeting held on 6th November, 2014 at the building 

of Supreme Court of Pakistan, Islamabad, granted provisional recognition to L.L.B Degree program of Shaheed 

Benazir Bhutto Women University.

The University team headed by the Registrar Mr. Sher Bahadur Khan attended the meeting. After getting 

recognition the pass out students have been permitted by the legal education committee, to apply for the license. 

The Vice Chancellor Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana expressed her deepest gratitude and thanked  the Chairman & 

members of Pakistan Bar Council, the KP Bar Council and its Vice Chairman, Mr. Fazle Haq Abbasi President,  

Supreme Court Bar Association for the support and encouragement of  women empowerment through legal 

education. The Vice Chancellor assured that the University will adhere to the criteria prescribed by the Pakistan 

Bar Council for legal education in Pakistan. 

Ms. Henna Karamat (Coordinator Advance Studies & Certificate Courses) from the Department of English 

Language & Literature has established a Book Reading Club in collaboration with U.S Consulate Peshawar. The 

students from different departments of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University have participated in a series of 

sessions related to Book Reading and Discussion Forum, based on American literature and universal themes.

A Book Reading Competition was arranged at the Central Library of Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women 

University Peshawar. The students of different departments participated in the activity and discussed the 

novel of American literature, To Kill a Mocking bird by Harper Lee. 

U.S Consulate, Peshawar, provided texts of the novel to all the participants. It was a joint venture of 

the University and U.S Consulate in order to promote reading habits among students as books 

provide both the opportunity to reflect on our lives, and to think about the larger world.

In the final phase a group of fifteen students was invited to U.S Consulate Peshawar and 

discussed their views on the novel To Kill a Mocking bird by Harper Lee with the Deputy 

Country Public Affairs Officer for Pakistan Ms. Angela Aggeler and Public Affairs 

Officer Mr. Raymond Stephens. The students enthusiastically participated in the 

discussion and highlighted the major issues related to human life. At the end Ms. 

Angela Aggeler gifted some books for the students of the University.

DEPARTMENT OF LAW CLINCHES RECOGNITION FROM PAKISTAN BAR COUNCILDEPARTMENT OF LAW CLINCHES RECOGNITION FROM PAKISTAN BAR COUNCIL
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The Department of Economics arranged a one day seminar on “Corporate 

Social Responsibility (A Perspective from Pakistan)” at the Shaheed Benazir 

Bhutto Women University Peshawar Main Larama Campus on 20th November 

2014. Dr. Sohail Younis from Institute of Management Sciences Peshawar was 

the guest speaker who is Assistant Professor at Institute of Management 

Sciences Peshawar and Official Consultant of British Council. The seminar was 

attended by master’s students and faculty members from Department of 

Economics.

The seminar covered a broad orbit of topics on CSR from a perspective of 

Pakistan. The continuance of the seminar was three hours, followed by 

question & answer session. Ms. Shandana Syed & Dr. Madiha Gohar were the 

organizers of the event. 

SEMINAR ON 

CORPORATE SOCIAL 
RESPONSIBILITY

SEMINAR ON 

CORPORATE SOCIAL 
RESPONSIBILITY

INDIGENOUS ON 

Campus Training Program
INDIGENOUS ON 

Five Days Indigenous on Campus Training workshop for 

administrative & management cadre, sponsored by 

the HEC was organized collaboratively by 

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University 

and the Human Resource and Career 

Development Centre, Peshawar University. 

The topic of  the workshop was 

Presentation Skills.

This IOT was a unique opportunity under 

the auspices of HEC for non teaching 

staff and employees of the Universities 

to refresh their knowledge and enhance 

their capacity and productivity.

The participants of the workshop were 

engaged in group discussions and various 

activities. At the end of the session 

certificates were distributed among the 

participants.  

Campus Training Program
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Anti corruption Day was celebrated at Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University, 

Peshawar in collaboration with the National Accountability Bureau on 4th December, 

2014. 

The Director General NAB Mr. Irfan Naeem Mangi was invited as the guest of honor. 

The students, faculty, staff and officials of the NAB, attended the ceremony. The Vice 

Chancellor S.B.B.W.U, Prof. Dr. Razia Sultana stressed the need of collective 

responsibility of  the public in eradicating corruption from society. Students 

participated in speech and painting competition, which was on the theme “The 

Role of Youth in Eradication of Corruption from Society”. The chief guest 

appreciated the efforts of the students and organizers. After the ceremony 

the Vice Chancellor and D.G NAB accompanied students on a walk for fighting 

against corruption.

ORIC 

ORGANIZES 

A THREE DAY 

WORKSHOP ON GENDER 

EMPOWERMENT 

AND SENSITIZATION

ORIC 

ORGANIZES 

A THREE DAY 

WORKSHOP ON GENDER 

EMPOWERMENT 

AND SENSITIZATION

Shaheed Benazir Bhutto Women University in collaboration 

with Lahore College for Women University organized a three 

day workshop on Gender Empowerment and Sensitization.  

The workshop was held from November 27, 2014-November 29, 2104. 

The resource person for the workshop was Ms. Moneeza Hashmi, President Common Wealth Broadcasting 

Association and President of Benazir Bhutto Chair, Lahore College for Women University. However, Ms. Rukhshanda 

Naz, an eminent lawyer of the KP and Ms. Mariam  Bibi, head of the Khwendo Kor were the guest speakers for the 

event. The resource person and the guest speakers highlighted the issues and challenges being faced by the Pakistani 

women and stressed that development is not overnight, it takes time. It is time that girls need to be aware of their 

rights. On the final day, the chief guest Mr. Sher Bahadur, Registrar, SBBWU distributed the certificates among the 

students and the organizers.

SBBWU MARKS THE ANTI CORRUPTION DAYSBBWU MARKS THE ANTI CORRUPTION DAY



Engineer Shah Sawar, the Director Works passed away on 15th August 2014. The University 

places on record Engr. Shah Sawar's untiring efforts and valuable contribution in developing the 

university's physical infrastructure. Engr. Shah Sawar will forever remain in the hearts and 

intellect of his fellow workers and acquaintances. May the Almighty Allah bless his soul with 

endless peace and turn over his loved ones fortitude to endure the passing.

OBITUARY
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Quality Enhancement Cell of Shaheed 

Benazir Bhutto Women University, Peshawar 

organized a 1 Day follow up workshop on Self 

Assessment Process focusing on the writing 

of S.A.R on 20th June, 2014. Ms. Maria Ibrar 

Assistant Director QEC was the resource 

person. Program Team Leader of the 

Departments of Physics, Economics and 

Urdu attended the workshop.

WORKSHOP ON SELF ASSESSMENT PROCESS

Picture Gallery 
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